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September 13, 2022 

Ms. Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
City Hall Room 244 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689 
 

RE: BOS File No. 220877 – Repeal of Legacy Business Registry Fee - SUPPORT 

Dear Ms. Calvillo, 

On September 12, 2022 the Small Business Commission (the Commission) heard BOS File #220877 – 
Repeal of Legacy Business Registry Fee. The Commission unanimously voted (4-0 with three absences) to 
support this legislation. The Commission is committed to removing fees and regulatory barriers that 
negatively impact small businesses, and this proposal is in line with that goal. Eliminating the application 
fee to apply to the Legacy Business Registry will simplify the application process and encourage 
businesses to apply.  

The Commission commends Supervisor Peskin and his staff for their efforts to support small businesses 
by removing unnecessary fees.   

Thank you for considering the Commission’s recommendations. Please feel free to contact me should 
you have any questions. 

 
Sincerely,  

 

 

Katy Tang 
Director, Office of Small Business 


